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Staying Healthy Naturally with

Essential Oils
Tuesday, September 6, 7PM

Whether it's the kids going back to
school, teachers gearing up for
classroom life or just anticipating the
challenges that come with seasonal -
change, join us for an evening of education about how we can "boost our immune
system" naturally, safely and effectively with nature's amazing wonders: essential oils.

DNA Testing for Genealogy,
part2: You have your DNA

results, now what?
Friday, September 9, 1:30PM

Cell biologist Sandy Murray returns to
talk about interpreting your DNA results.
If you have submitted a genealogical
DNA test and have the results, please
bring them along.

All are welcome.

First Time Homebuyers Seminar
Saturday, September 10, 10AM

Considering buying your first home? Join us for a Free firsttime homebuyers workshop
hosted by TD Bank. This seminar will answer all of your borrowing questions.

RSVP: Joyce Jobin, Store Manager, TD Bank - Hudson at 603-577-5094 or
joyce.jobin@td.com


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QfUbxmI3Y31ny6-YdfZyRADTuJ8trXgI_gKunPXXhu6n2GXnmOPELRbmWWKDHkF3E32nlItkCp_hOiRiKCDXpDYM0XGgXqmKkdM8XOCkkcBQtwdj5VFVHIKiJCWICktnvg_sHAsMls4DFnstADdqT-oSjJdtl9K53p9_MB_K8yGZbEQPOJRWbg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QfUbxmI3Y31ny6-YdfZyRADTuJ8trXgI_gKunPXXhu6n2GXnmOPELTQYykUyUiX2wJchwk_M5XcoJJAUzejXJHA9E_XSI424jO0lGP6G7OWtJMB1vmWVP2eL_PoN7HN3xbb68t3ZBAkugsVIKgVsJAXat7K2ZleJa8Nqb9mbI5RXqguHhvNo9xZnuTU7-IaF&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QfUbxmI3Y31ny6-YdfZyRADTuJ8trXgI_gKunPXXhu6n2GXnmOPELSPfAUA593b-SABY7EGXtnWfCQpSg7SO3IETlYMfHp4Ry3Hy8EYCyn1mWx-Xx4Udh_SUIdtO-zy0LJ1_YQvFlimCsoA1PHFkOcJvZ4i1pFboyLg8CHTD6B16MuxhaA7kNQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QfUbxmI3Y31ny6-YdfZyRADTuJ8trXgI_gKunPXXhu6n2GXnmOPELSPfAUA593b-3hiPqgqjb4owheF8ITuk6gC-s23kdH-CEDii88YEs-NB1kEvz4w_oVIEW1KJoOopJF_giY-wN8FLnwwmmpUiftPwhkl8uQJMsvk0JOlvI5KN29kCgaw2wK46IM_CLY6lxf_cxEDQJDyeanImAbj41A==&c=&ch=
mailto:joyce.jobin@td.com

Money Beliefs and How to

Change Them
Tuesday, September 13, 7PM

We all have unconscious beliefs about
money that affect us in our daily lives. In
this interactive presentation, uncover
your money beliefs, decide whether
they serve you, and create new money
beliefs that will benefit you as you
move forward in life. Each participant
will leave with a handout to continue the
work at home if they wish.

Presented by Master Life Coach Diane MacKinnon, M.D. Registration requested, walk-ins
welcome.

The Music of French
Canadians, Franco
Americans, Acadians and
Cajuns

Thursday, September 15, 1:30PM

Musician Lucie Therrien follows the
migration of French-Canadians and the
evolution of their traditional music: its
arrival in North America from France,
the music's crossing with Native North
American cultures during the
evangelization of Acadia and Quebec,
its growth alongside English culture
after British colonization, and its
expansion from Quebec to New
England and from Acadia to Louisiana.
Learn the story and hear the music in
this enlightening program.

This program is made possible by a grant from NH Humanities.



Writers Workshop: Breaking

into True Crime
Saturday, September 24, 10-2.30PM

Join the award-winning husband and wife
writing team of Kevin Flynn and Rebecca
Lavoie for a one-of-a-kind Sisters in Crime:

New England workshop on writing true
crime, followed by a discussion of their
novels and the murders that rocked New
Hampshire.

This workshop is free for Rodgers Memorial Library cardholders. A light lunch will be
provided. Pre-registration is required.

Sisters in Crime is an international organization dedicated to the professional
development and advancement of women crime writers. Their New England chapter
hosts events for mystery lovers at various locations throughout the year and offers
networking, advice and support to mystery writers. Their membership includes women
and men, beginning writers and well-known authors, readers, librarians, and booksellers
from the six New England states and beyond.

Art Exhibit: Paintings by
Michelle Fontaine
Through the month of September

The community room exhibit this month
is paintings by Michelle Fontaine.
Michelle is a graduate of Presentation
of Mary Academy in Hudson, where
she first learned to paint. She returned
to painting thirty years later and has
recently had her art displayed in
several area shows. She specializes in
landscapes, city scenes, pets, and
most importantly the sights that spark her imagination and challenge her artistic ability.

Hannaford Helps: Reusable
Bags
Buy during the month of September

For every blue Hannaford Helps
resusable bag with good karma
messaging purchased at the 77 Derry
Rd, Hudson, NH Hannaford during the
month of September, Rodgers
Memorial Library will receive a $1
donation.

These blue bags can be found on the
reusable bag rack and at various
registers.



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QfUbxmI3Y31ny6-YdfZyRADTuJ8trXgI_gKunPXXhu6n2GXnmOPELeY0DlrkpsSxs3pJZEknSqccU21g3osAyVdExh2wA74N_W2s7Dr-qQsHi4H_3D5FBI02Dl0-SGv7Xr12TlhLpM67Ysr14CjRGg2FERFlzpYuWgfvTjPxPiMG0nKNaaXZXTAuhR0jVfzvyvTi7q8i7yU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QfUbxmI3Y31ny6-YdfZyRADTuJ8trXgI_gKunPXXhu6n2GXnmOPELeY0DlrkpsSxWsyXD7f15WeEnHGZeGeK0eMQkMaj3pQLzR_RUf28V8INxRU6m3Cp4kn5GlkHPRJFFVVVn1D66AMOkTcWNDrQcJuv1jvruAq5AWjsJbRA74Y=&c=&ch=

New Book Discussion

Groups Dhama s wq_ui.u-d- ﬁm{ﬁuﬁ.

Evening Book Discussion THE

Starts Thursday, November 3, 7PM ; R

The first book will be The Pearl that %( U}'
S\

Broke its Shell, by Nadia Hashimi.
Books will be available at the library

Ny

after October 5th.

DAUGHT
Mother-Daughter Book Club EE sy
Starts Wednesday, September 28, ] =
osurM LE(J()K CLUB
Mothers and their daughters in grades .
6-8 will meet for a lively discussion of a ¥
book both have read. The first book, - e o
The Mother-Daughter Book Club, by -—
Heather Vogel Frederick, is available ; HEATHER VOGEL FREDERICK

now at the circulation desk.

Service Updates

Fine Amnesty Month

In honor of Library Card Sign-up Month (September), the library will be having a fine
amnesty for items returned during the month of September. We will also remove old fines
for people who visit the library during the month. (Charges for Lost items cannot be
waived, but speak to a librarian about how you might replace the book rather than pay
cash.)

Faxing: Now FREE
Our new copier has arrived and it will also fax. As a result, faxing is now a service
available at no charge!

New Cardholder Raffle

For those without a library card yet (and thus no fines to forgive!), we will be having a
raffle for a gift certificate to Barnes and Noble. Everyone who registers for a card during
the month of September will be entered to win.

Second Hand Prose

Sunday, September 11, 11AM - 3PM
Thursday, September 15, 5 - 8PM
Hills Memorial Library

'Early Bird' admittance at 10AM Sunday granted to paid members of the Friends. You
may become a member at the sale for as little as $10. Please enter via the ramp at the
rear of the building. DONATIONS of DVDs, CDs, and gently used books are NEEDED and
may be brought to Second Hand Prose or to the Library during regular hours.



The Friends of the Library of Hudson will resume their bi-monthly meetings on Tuesday,
September 20, 7PM at the Community Room at Rodgers Memorial Library. Any Hudson
newcomer is encouraged to attend to learn about the ways our group is engaged in
supporting programs and activities at the Rodgers Memorial Library. Hope to see you
there!

Additional September Events

Monday Movie Book Discussion TT@YL

Me Before You Kitchen Privileges Wednesdays, 2-5PM

Mon 9/12, 2PM Tue 9/20, 1:30PM

Mon 9/12, 6:30PM o Button Mashers
Group Singing Thursdays, 24PM

Immunization & Blood Thu 9/22, 6PM

Pressure Clinic Analog Gaming

Fri 9/16, 1:30-3:30PM Adult LEGO Thursdays, 4-5PM
Tue 9/27, 6PM

Beading Group Drop In Stitchers

Sat 9/17, 11-3PM Fridays, 9:30-11:30AM




